
CITY OF PEMBROKE, GA 
OPPORTUNITY OF PROPOSAL 

 
 
The City of Pembroke, Georgia is soliciting bids for Metal roof over shingles “house AND 
carport” at 135 N. Main St. All proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly 
marked on the outside with the name and address of the proposer and the words “City of 
Pembroke roof proposal.” Completed proposals must be received at Pembroke City Hall, 353 N. 
Main St. , at P.O. Box 130, by 4:00 p.m. on March 7, 2023. The City of Pembroke reserves the 
right to reject any and all proposals submitted and to request additional information from all 
proposers. Any contract awarded will be awarded to the firm, who based on evaluation of all 
proposals, is determined to have submitted the best proposal, considering both technical 
factors and cost. Complete RFP information may be obtained on the city’s website at 
www.pembrokega.net or by contacting City Hall office 912-653-4413. For Questions about the 
project call Michael Lee ‘Project Manager’ 912-318-7802. 

http://www.pembrokega.net/

